“The Hispanic community in Nevada is rich in culture and no doubt plays an important role in our state’s history and future. A museum to honor their heritage would go a long way to educate all Americans about the contributions Hispanic communities have made throughout our country. I am pleased to join this bipartisan group of Senators and look forward to moving this legislation forward to honor these vibrant cultures,” said Senator Heller.
